
CPC Policy 

Solicitation For Charitable Donations on Website 

 

The following is the policy of the Chilliwack Pickleball Club regarding the use of the club 

website for soliciting for charitable donations: 

 

Solicitation for charitable donations will not be permitted on the CPC website except in 

the following circumstances: 

 

• The solicitation is for a cause promoted by the Board of Directors of the CPC 

and is for a community cause. 

• The solicitation is for a cause promoted by the Board of Directors of the CPC 

and is to support a member of the club who may be experiencing financial 

difficulty due to health issues. 

• Members may post requests for charitable donations in the "Member Forum" 

section of the CPC website. 

 

Members who wish to solicit for charitable donations for other causes may not use 

personal information obtained from the CPC website as per the Privacy Policy of the 

CPC. 

 

 


